

May 2019

Dear Friend,

Thank you for being such an important part of New Foundations Home for Children. We want you to know how your gifts and donations are making a difference in the lives of so many children and families throughout the year. Without you, none of this would be possible and we want you to know how much we appreciate your generosity and willingness to be a part of so many lives!

This time of year is filled with excitement as summer quickly approaches. Our team has been preparing for months for the summertime; we have to admit, preparing summer programs for more than fifty children in our group home is no small task. This year, our staff has a full calendar of events including field trips, educational programs, guest speakers, cookouts, sports, and so much more. Our goal is to not only keep the kids busy, but for them to know they're loved and to provide teaching opportunities along the way.

Of course, we can't think about the summer around here without thinking of the challenge that follows - Back to School. Every year, we have to consider the needs of our children going back to school in Anderson District V, New Foundations Academy, the Adult Education Center, and Tri-County Technical College. This means a lot of clothes, book bags, notebooks, pencils and pens.

We're asking if you would consider making a financial contribution to support our **Summer Program** and our **Back to School Campaign** this year. You can be a Wish Maker beginning at the \$150 level or you might choose to become a Dream Maker, Angel, or a Foundation Patron. Regardless of the amount, your gift will make a difference in the lives of our children here in Anderson.

Thank you for your willingness to impact so many lives and for making a difference.

For the children,

Stes Dean

Steve Dean

Chief Executive Officer

New Foundations Home for Children 2300 Standridge Road Anderson, SC 29625 (864) 225-1628

All donations are tax deductible.